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October
Second
1929.

Dr. Frank L. Horsfall,
523 Medical and Dental Building, 
Times Square,
Seattle, Wash.

Deer Dr. Horsfallr

Thank you very much for your
note of September 26th and for your good wishes, which I 
most cordially reciprocate.

t
I have improved greatly in

health since I returned last May and have every confidence 
as to the future. •

Kindly remember me to your son.
y

Ever yours faithfully,


